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GCSE Results: 

 
• GCSE results will be available for collection from Elizabeth 

College between 9:00am and 12:00pm on Thursday 24 
August 2023.   
 

• Anyone who is unable to attend College on results day will 
be able to access their results on the Parent Portal from 
10:00am. 
 

• Any hard copies of results that are not collected on that day 
will be posted to the candidate’s home address, unless an 
alternative address is given to Mrs Sebire. 
 

Certificates 
 

• Certificates should arrive at College towards the end of the 
Michaelmas term.  These will be distributed to you in due 
course.  Make sure that you keep them somewhere safe, as 
replacements are costly. College will only keep a record of 
your grades for seven years. 
 

• If you have left College, you will receive a letter informing 
you when they are ready for collection from Reception.  
Please arrange for their collection at your earliest 
convenience.  Certificates cannot be forwarded by post. 


